Church of Reality

Gay Clergy Welcome

Edict Date: 06-24-2006

Although the Church of Reality has few church officials, it is our position that the sexual orientation of the individual is not
a factor in determining the qualifications as to who can serve in any official position of the Church of Reality. Our position
is that sexual preferences is not a factor that is worth considering and thus there is no sexual orientation test. We do not
consider being gay to be any kind of sin. It's just the way some people are. Our Sacred {In:Principle of Inclusiveness}
includes people who are gay. Our official position is that the Church of Reality doesn't know the sexual orientation of our
officials because it isn't any of our business to know that. (See: {In:principle of privacy 'Sacred Principle of Privacy})
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